
MIT ACADEMY’S   DAILY BULLETIN  Monday, May 21, 2018 

Good Morning MIT Academy! 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America 

and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, 

with liberty and justice for all. 

ONLINE LEARNING: 

Online Learning meets Mondays & Thursdays, room N-1, from 4-5:30 pm.  
 

RESTAURANT NIGHT: 

Restaurant night this Thursday, May 24th! The 8th grade class will be hosting restaurant night 

at MOD Pizza. Bring your flyer to MOD Pizza and 20% of the proceeds will be donated to our 

8th grade class.  See flyer attached.  
 

CANDY LEIS: 

Attention! The Juniors will be selling candy leis during graduation and promotion, and are also 

currently taking in orders for money leis. If you are interested, swing by Morgado's class for an 

order form! Last day to order is June 1st! See flyer 
 

YUGIOH TOURNAMENT: 

Gaming Club will be hosting a Yugioh tournament this Thursday through Tuesday (5/17 to 

5/22) every high school lunch. To register, please visit EV-2 before Thursday. Registration is 

$3 (please bring exact change if possible). 
 

MAGIC THE GATHERING: 

Would you like a free Magic the Gathering deck? Have you ever been curious about the card 

game, Magic the Gathering? Or would like to learn how to play? Come out to room Ev-2 during 

high school lunch on Thursday, May 24, and the MIT Gaming Club will give you a free Magic 

deck and teach you how to play in casual 2V2 games. Come have a great time and get free 

cards! 
 

STUDENTS: 

After school tutoring is held in Ms. Stennett’s classroom Room A5, Mondays-Fridays, from 4:00 

pm to 6:00 pm. If you are struggling with school work, please take advantage of this helpful 

service. If you are in ASP, you must check in first with your ASP teacher.  

 



This Friday will be MIT Wear Day and we will have MIT T-shirts on sale for $5 in front of the 

main office on Wednesday, May 23rd, during lunch and after school until 1:00 pm. 

 

MIT ACADEMY 

Wishes the following  

Student(s) a 

 

 

Kevin Chavez, Savannah Gonzales, Mariza Machado, 
&  

Alexandra Talbot 
 

 

 

Quote of the Week: “Tell me and I’ll forget; show me and I may remember; involve me and I’ll 

understand.” Chinese proverb 
Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to mascencio@mitacademy.org no later than 1:00 pm the workday before you 

want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to have the pre-approval of the teacher/advisor overseeing the 

requested announcement. Please make sure to “CC” that advisor in the email. All submissions may be edited. Please put “Daily 

Bulletin” in the subject line. Thank you. 

 

mailto:mascencio@mitacademy.org

